
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Sirs, 
 
Licensing Act 2003: Notice of Intended Action 
Licence Holder: Mr Mark Wayne Marriott 
Licence Number: 18/01019/LAPER 
 
In accordance with section 132A of the Licensing Act 2003 (‘the Act’), the 
Council’s Licensing and Gambling Act’s Sub-Committee met on 20th June 
2024 to consider whether to suspend or revoke the above Personal Licence 
held by Mr Mark Marriott, following his conviction for a relevant offence.  
 
Mr Marriott was convicted of the following offence at Chesterfield Magistrates 
Court on 21st March 2024:  
 
Assault by beating 
 
After careful consideration, the Council’s Licensing and Gambling Act’s Sub-
Committee are proposing not to revoke Mr Marriott’s Personal Licence, but to 
suspend the licence for a period of two months. A full and detailed notice 
outlining the decision can be found enclosed. 
 
In accordance with Section 132A (10) of the Act, the Council hereby gives 
notice of the intended action and invites you to make representations about 
whether you think Mr Marriott’s licence should be suspended for a period of 
up to 6 months or revoked. Any representation you make must have regard to 
the prevention of crime and disorder objective. 
 
Please make any representations by no later than 4th July 2024. 
 

e-mail: licensing@bolsover.gov.uk 
Our Ref: 18/01019/LAPER 
Please Ask For: Samantha Crossland 
Direct Line: 01246 217884 
Date: 21st June 2024 

 

  
Chief Officer of Police 
Derbyshire Constabulary 
Licensing 
'C' Division Headquarters 
Beetwell Street 
Chesterfield 
Derbyshire 
S40 1QP 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 Joint Environmental Health 
Service 



Please send your representation by email to: licensing@bolsover.gov.uk or by 
post to: 
 
Licensing Team 
Council Offices 
2013 Mill Lane 
Wingerworth  
Chesterfield 
S42 6NG 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Samantha Crossland 
Licensing & Enforcement Officer 
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